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Mon, Oct 12th  Thanksgiving – School Closed Thu, Oct 15th  Earthquake Drill 
Fri, Oct 23rd  Pro-D Day School is closed        
 No online or in person sessions 
 

 
 

Principal’s Message   
It is hard to believe we have already been in 

school for a whole month. The students have 

been very busy learning new skills, applying new 

ideas, making new friends, creating works of art, 

being scientists and nature walk explorers!!! The 

list goes on and on.  Although it has been a crazy 

year so far, we still have much to be thankful for. 

I am thankful for this amazing group of educators 

and for the community who supports them. Thank 

you for all you do for us here at Goldstone. Have 

a restful, healthy, joyous Thanksgiving.  

  

Warmly,  

  

Mrs. Grills  

Principal  

 

 
Friendly Reminder 
Parents please remember that the school is 

CLOSED to outside visitors. Please call from 

outside of the school and we will be happy to 

help. 

 

Please refrain from coming into the building 

unless you have a confirmed appointment with 

IST or the Principal. 

 

Health Checks 
Thank you for continuing to do the Daily Health 

Checks and keeping your child home when they 

are ill. 

 

It is important for all of us to continue to follow 

the protocols and keep our school community safe 

and healthy. 

 
 

 
 

Dress for the Weather!  
Now that the fall weather is here and the 
rainy season has begun, please be sure to 

dress your child appropriately. Unless the 
weather is exceptionally stormy, the children 

go outside for fresh air and exercise at recess 
and lunch. If your child is too ill to go 
outside, they are too ill to be at school. 

Please send your child in a weather 
proof jacket-not just a hoodie-, hat, 

gloves and boots so that they can 
play in comfort.   

 
Emergency Drills 
We have gone through two of our safety 

drills, fire  and hold and secure.  October 15 
we will be participating in the  province-wide 

earthquake drill.   

It is important to note that in the event of a 

disaster, we will release students only to 
those persons indicated as emergency 

contacts. Please make sure those are kept up 
to date. Verification forms were sent home 
and need to be sent back ASAP with correct 

emergency contacts and email addresses. 

We will practice these drills throughout the 
school year.  
 

A  good source of information for being 
prepared can be found at:  

http://www.getprepared.gc.ca  
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GET YOUR GOLDSTONE GEAR 
FRIDAY IS THE LAST DAY TO ORDER YOUR T-

SHIRTS! T-shirt orders are available online. They 

are $10. No late orders will be accepted. 

 

Every Tuesday is T-

SHIRT TUESDAY. The 

class with the most 

spirit is eligible for the 

Spirit Trophy!!!  

 

School CashOnline 
Please register for a School CashOnline account if 

you have not done so already as payments will be 

taken online this school year. Instructions are 

available on the Goldstone Park Website > 

Parents tab > Pay Fees Online. No cash is 

currently being accepted at school. 

 


